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Week 6 

 

Term 4 

9 Belalie Street 
Enngonia   NSW   2840 

Ph: (02) 68747550     Fax: (02) 68747623 
email: enngonia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

website: www.enngonia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Opportunities For All 

From the Principal….. 

 
 
Hi everyone, 
 

We have had a fantastic week with our visitors from 

Pymble and Knox. The students have participated in 
activities around Enngonia and at school. 

Thank you to Glen Campbell, Trish Smith, Lucky, 
Andrew and Lorraine Lewis, Kahla and Paul Azzopardi, 

John and Margie Oldfield and Tony and Lynn Mallon for 

presenting to our students and our visitors. 
 

Next week we will be heading into Bourke on Thursday 
for swimming lessons. This will be happening each 

week for the next 3 weeks. Students can come to 

school and go home at normal times. There is also 
Bingo on Friday night next week. Please come along 

and join in a great night. 
 

Just a reminder to check your children’s head for head 
lice and treat if they are found. 

 

My student of the week this week is Tye Gillon. Tye 
receives this award for enjoying all aspects of the 

school and being an excellent ambassador for our 
school. Well Done Tye! 

 

Regards, 
 

Melissa Harrison 
 

Tuesday 
Morning Tea $2 

 Packet Biscuits (shapes/tiny teddies)  

 Milo 

Lunch $5 

Chicken Burger 

 Popper 

Order both for $6 
 

Student of the Week   

 

 
Tye Gillon 

 

 

Shoes 
Just a reminder that students must come 
to school in closed in shoes. If students 
come in thongs or sandals they will be 
given closed in shoes to wear for the day 
as an alternative. 

Upcoming Events 

 
Term Four 

November 

19th- Artesian water talk 1:30  
20th – Swimming lessons in Bourke 11-3 
21st – Bingo Night 
27th- Swimming lessons in Bourke 11-3 

 

December 

2nd     P & C meeting 
4th – Swimming lessons in Bourke 11-3 
12th –Presentation Day 

mailto:enngonia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Preschool 

This week started out normally, We played with magnetic 
blocks, did some painting and some cutting and pasting.  

 

 

 

Then the students from Pymble and Knox came to play with 
us, it was so much fun. We did puzzles and read books 
together.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We joined in with the wide game activities with the rest of 
the school and the Pymble and Knox students. We got to do 
lots of fun things. 

 

 

 

We got to go swimming with our new friends. 

Bottle of water 
 
As the weather is getting hot 
again, please make sure you 
send your child with a bottle 
of water.  

Pears 
This week our special fruit 
was pears.  
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Swimming 
 
Preschool will continue with 
swimming next week, if it is 
warm. Please send swimmers 
and a towel.  
 
We will swim in the 
afternoon, about 1:30 please 
feel free to come down for a 
swim with your child or just 
to watch. 
 
 



 

 

Pymble and Knox Visit 
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P & C General Meeting 
 

The next General Meeting of the Enngonia School 
P&C will be held on Tuesday 2nd December 
starting at 3.15 pm. 
 

An invitation is extended to all parents and 
community members to attend and voice your 
opinions about what is happening in our school 
and what you would like to see in the future eg 
excursions, activities and programs, fund raising 
etc. 
 

Only current financial members are eligible to 

vote at P&C meetings. 

Dropping Off /Picking Up 

Children 
 

Just a reminder that students cannot be at school before 
8:30am. There is no supervision for students before this 
time. 
Students should also be picked up from school no later 
than 3:15pm, unless there is an after school activity taking 
place. 
 

Specialising in wooden toys and puzzles, musical 
instruments, games and gift items. 
Check it out.www.riverviewgiftsgalore.com.au 

 

P & C Fundraising Goals for 

2014 
 

To help the school with the following projects: 

 Next year’s big excursion 
 Preschool – shade & softfall 
 Shade – basketball court 
 Oval irrigation 
 Toilet block 

Chocolates  
 

There are still some chocolates available for 
purchase. 

These can be purchased at school each day at 3pm 
 

P&C Items for discussion at 

next meeting 
 

 Fundraising 
 

Bourke Market Days 2014 
29th November 

10th December (Night Market 5pm-7.30pm) 
 

Saturday Markets run from 9am-12.30pm. 

Come for a social morning and say ‘hello’ to  our 

local stall holders or set up your own stall. 

Please ring Berdine @ Little Birdy to book a stall, 

$5 marketing fee for stall holders. 

  

Bourke District Events 
22nd November – Craft @ Enngonia 
29th November – Bourke Markets 

17th December – CWA Christmas Gathering 
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Farrer High School 

Placement 2016 
Students in Year 5, wishing to attend Farrer in Year 7 
2016, parent/guardian need to register online, 

between 14th October and 17th November with 
Selective Schools to enable them to sit the Selective 

Schools exam in March next year. To register go to the 
Farrer website: www.farrer.nsw.edu.au and follow the 
Selective Schools link. 

Santa Present 
If you wish the P&C to organise a Santa 
present for your child on Speech Day, 
please ensure you have paid your money 

and returned your form by Friday 28th 
November. 

 

Christmas Monster Raffle 
Tickets are being sent home today for the 
P&C Christmas Raffle. Tickets are $2 each. 
There will be 6 draws. 
Donations for the raffle of non-perishable 
items would be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

http://www.riverviewgiftsgalore.com.au/
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=X_Yf2HwCXkKprjAXaQXp8uI2EclRvNFIfn1DBnBCg1FLCB19dYydxpsvrPtLx6Rtl1RVQoC1Pkg.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.farrer.nsw.edu.au%2f

